
Consumer Information Disclosures 
In accordance with The Higher Education Opportunity Act of 2008 (HEOA) which requires that postsecondary 
institutions participating in federal student aid programs make certain disclosures to enrolled and prospective
students, parents, employees, and the public, NMJC has posted these disclosures at: https://www.nmjc.edu/
about/consumer_information/index.aspx. For additional information, including requesting a paper copy of any 
materials, contact the NMJC Vice President for Student Services. 
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